
OUR MANAGEMENT 
Brief Profile of Directors: 
 
1. Sachin Vinod Gandhi aged 41 years is the Chairman and Managing Director and Promoter of our Company. 

He has an overall experience of around 19 years in the renƟng of road construcƟon equipment and trading 
and refurbishment of the equipment. He has completed B.com from University of Pune, in the year 2004. 
He has played a pivotal role in business planning and development along with the overall management of 
the Company.  

 
2. Chetan Vinod Gandhi aged 37 years is the Whole-Time Director and Promoter of our Company. He has an 

overall experience of around 14 years in the renƟng of road construcƟon equipment and trading and 
refurbishment of the equipment with a strong focus on market trends, client relaƟons, and operaƟonal 
efficiency. He has completed Master in Business AdministraƟon with a specializaƟon in MarkeƟng 
Management, from University of Pune in the year 2009. He diligently manages refurbishment acƟviƟes, 
spearheads sales strategies, and provides leadership to our office team, ensuring cohesion and efficiency 
across all departments. His strategic vision, and excepƟonal interpersonal skills, have been instrumental in 
driving our Company towards sustainable growth and success. 
 

3. Sameer Sanjay Gandhi aged 33 years is the Whole-Time Director and Promoter of our Company. He has an 
overall experience of around 13 years in renƟng, trading, and refurbishing road construcƟon equipment, 
with comprehensive experƟse in equipment sourcing, and maintenance. He has completed B.com from 
University of Pune, in the year 2010. He is entrusted with responsibiliƟes including renƟng and sales 
planning, where his strategic acumen and approach drive our business towards its objecƟves. His decision-
making and commitment to delivering results have significantly contributed to our Company's success and 
growth. 
 

4. Kamlesh Popatlal Bhandari aged 39 years is the Non-ExecuƟve Director of the Company. He has an overall 
experience of 20 years in trading and souring of sugar, dry coconut powder and construcƟon materials. He 
has completed his secondary school from Maharashtra State Board, in the year 2001. 
 

5. Akash Manohar Phatak aged 55 years is the Independent Director of the Company. He has completed 
Bachelor of Chemical Engineering from University of Pune, in the year 1996. He has an experience of 30 
years in the chemical industry. 
 

6. Anjali Vikas Sapkal aged 48 years is the Independent Director of the Company. She has completed 
Postgraduate program in Financial Management from Welingkar InsƟtute of Management in the year 2020. 
She has an overall experience of 20 years in the field of Quality Management System specializing in 
designing, and implemenƟng management systems. 

 


